
Aucusr ?OOL Nrwsr,rmER oF tne RRaur Cnastpn or Tnour Urcr,rMmep

ffi,&ffi.iffiWu Bm; ,:BwbE- e#:ffi,lis@ ' "fffid+'i,riq;tii.il#,:ii:q
*i :a.,-..,.':, ':' :,.:."i'=leii,,i'.

Sffihqry@t' m d ,.'[*' @,,M&*["I. 1ffi ,pry6 fu."r'

Several members of the Chapter met with
members of the Foothills, Cohutta and Chat-
tahoochee chapters, the USFS and interns"

's RGNS'award winning environ-
tal student team and one blue haired,

hard working teenager, to refurbish three
large structures on Sarah's Creek.
There were about 35 in the group so the
work was completed in short order. The wa-
ter level was extremely low so all we need
now is some serious rainfall to make the

It.#ilI b6 a' -t&I pqo-
,iect and we will need the sarne kind of
turnout as this one.
So, mark youf calendars for September
22nd. And if everyone isn't camped out from
trips out west of Hiawassee, there will prqb-
ably be a few that will spend the night out
there on Friday. More in the next issue of
Tight Lines.

WE NEED A NEW MEETING PLACE....STILLT
if we continue to meet on a regular and timely basis. In June, the Rock House booked
"paying customers' on our usual night of Tuesday the 19th and we were told at City Hall

paying customers will always take precedent over others wanting to use the Rock
If you have any ideas, pass them on to Charlie or better yet, trring your ideas to

the meeting at Kelly's Picnic Grounds.
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